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CAUV	Property	Tax	Changes	Topic	of	Breakfast	
by	Mark	Badertscher,	OSU	Extension	Educator	

	
Hardin	County	–	The	2018	Conservation	Tillage	Club	breakfast	program	series	will	begin	on	Tuesday,	

January	9	at	the	Plaza	Inn	Restaurant	in	Mt.	Victory.		Each	session	will	start	at	7:30	am	with	

complimentary	buffet	breakfast	followed	by	the	program	at	8:00	am.		Other	sessions	will	be	held	on	

January	23,	February	6	and	20.	

	

On	January	9,	the	program	will	feature	Mike	Bacon,	Andrea	Weaver,	and	Mike	Yoder,	CAUV	Property	

Tax	Changes.		Bacon	is	the	Hardin	County	Auditor,	Weaver	serves	as	the	Union	County	Auditor,	and	

Yoder	is	the	Logan	County	Auditor.		They	will	be	joined	by	a	panel	of	other	property	tax	and	

conservation	experts.		As	county	auditors,	they	have	sent	out	notices	of	changes	and	held	meetings	with	

landowners,	local	schools,	and	farm	groups	to	help	explain	how	changes	brought	about	by	the	Ohio	

Department	of	Taxation	will	affect	them.		The	presentation	at	the	Conservation	Tillage	Club	breakfast	

will	focus	on	the	most	recent	changes	in	the	CAUV	formula	in	regards	to	conservation	lands	and	what	

landowners	must	do	in	order	to	see	possible	reductions	in	their	property	taxes	for	coming	years.	

	

The	Conservation	Tillage	Club	breakfast	program	series	is	jointly	sponsored	by	OSU	Extension	and	the	

Soil	and	Water	Conservation	Districts	of	Hardin,	Logan,	and	Union	Counties,	and	in	cooperation	with	the	

USDA	Natural	Resources	Conservation	Service.		Breakfast	is	provided	by	the	generous	support	of	

agricultural	lenders	and	agricultural	businesses.		All	events	are	open	to	the	public	and	no	advance	

registration	is	required.		Continuing	education	credits	for	Certified	Crop	Advisers	is	pending.	


